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Tuesday 

Cookery Class with Mrs Dobie 3.30-

4.15pm 

Wednesday 

Cross Country with Mrs Henderson 

3.30-4.15pm 

Thursday  

AT Sports 3.30-4.30pm 

Calm Club with Mrs Crook 

 Friday 

STAR DAY 
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I am deeply proud of what both pupils and staff have achieved at St. 

Gregory’s this half term. None of this could happen without the sup-

port of you as parents, and so I want to extend my gratitude to you for 

your continuing enthusiasm and support towards our school and our 

pupils’ learning. 

I wanted to take this opportunity to reiterate and emphasise the key 

messages sent out in my letters this week. 

School hours 

Beginning on Monday 27th February (first day back), school will finish 

at 3:30pm for all classes. As before, gates are opened and registration 

starts at 8:45am. Lessons start promptly at 9am, so please aim to ar-

rive for 8:45am wherever possible.  

Extra-curricular clubs 

If your child would like to attend one of our new, exciting after-school 

clubs, please ensure that they return the permission slip on the first 

day back.  

STAR Day 

We’re looking forward to welcoming you into school on Friday 3rd 

March. Please come and join your child to look through their books 

together, to celebrate their hard work and discuss their learning.  

Parent-Teacher Meetings 

These will take place on Monday 6th March. The appointment book-

ing system will ‘go live’ at 6pm on Monday 27th March and will 

close at 1pm on Friday 3rd March.  

I hope you have a restful half-term break. 

Blaize Stainton & Aditya Southern 

OUT OF SCHOOL CLUB NEW 

MOBILE NUMBER 

07707 150526 

Half-term news 

https://www.facebook.com/Stgregorysprimaryschool


              

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPORTS, CLASS & OTHER NEWS  

               Attendance  Lateness 

Class 1           99.2%           5 

Class 2           91.1%           0 

Class 3          95 %              0 

 

 

THIS WEEK CLASS ONE ARE THE 

“SUPADUPAS” 

 
St David Day Wednesday 1st 
March—come to school wearing 
something yellow to celebrate, 
there is also a special St David’s 
Day lunch. 

 
 
 

 
St Patrick’s Day celebrations—non 
uniform day—wear something green 
and themed lunch—menu to follow 

 

 

 

 

In maths we have been learning about estimating which 

means guessing numbers. 

In Geography we are learning about countries of the United 

Kingdom.  Our capital city is London. 

Our class book this week is Billy and the Pirates.  Mrs Hen-

derson and Mrs Crook is reading this to us.  We really like it! 

By Blaize S & Roman B  

 

 

 

We watched Matilda at All Hallows on Monday 

which was shorter than we expected but was a 

really good show. 

In English we wrote a letter to our Dad as Olivia 

who is a character from our story Escape from 

Pompeii. 

In maths we are measuring perimeter.  We count-

ed the squares around the shape.  Each square 

measure 1 cm. 

By Oisin P & Sophia R 

 

 

 

We have been writing traditional stories about fairy tales.  

 In science we made 3D bugs out of cardboard and painting them. 

In Geography we have been making leaflets about stopping pollu-

tion before its too late.  In maths we are multiplying decimals and 

adding and subtracting decimals. 

In RE we have been looking at different parables like the take of 

the 3 little pigs. 

By Elouisa O & Ellis H 


